
Lakeville  Fire  Department
says “Hello and Goodbye” to
two firefighters
“Hello and goodbye…

FF Nicole Bostick is working her first shift as a full-time
firefighter for the Town of Lakeville. FF Bostick was hired as
an on-call firefighter for LFD in February of 2022. She is a
graduate  of  the  MFA  Recruit  Academy  and  is  currently
completing  her  paramedic  training.

FF Dylan Hanson is working his last shift for the Lakeville
Fire Department. FF Hanson was hired as an on-call firefighter
in June of 2018. He is also a graduate of the MFA Recruit
Academy and holds an EMT certification. Dylan has filled in as
a  temporary  full-time  firefighter  multiple  times  for
Lakeville. He will be heading over to the Middleboro Fire
Department.

Please join the Lakeville Fire Department in wishing these two
wonderful people long, safe, and healthy careers!”-Lakeville,
MA Fire Department.
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